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Staff & Pupil Information 

 

 
 
S1-6 Positive Feedback – Community 
I had a lovely email this week from a member of the community who was helped on 
Tuesday by three of our pupils. Unfortunately, she did not know their year, etc, only that the 
three girls helped her with a QR code parcel collection at the shopping centre.  
The pupils will no doubt recognise themselves from this, so I’d like to add my thanks, too – 
please catch me at break/lunch if you can.  
Thank you, and well done for this excellent example of ‘Consider All Others’ in our 
community.  

[Mrs. Reid] 
 

S1-6 Building Site Behind Trinity Church 
On behalf of Trinity Church staff, please do not take a short cut through the building works 
currently taking place behind the building. The site is clearly marked off and pupils must not 
enter – this is for your own safety. Please bear this in mind as the work will continue into 
the holidays, too. 
As always, in school and in the community – Be Safe. 

[Mrs. Reid] 
 

 



Sports Day Evaluation 

Following on from last weeks Sports Day, we would love to hear your opinions on the day 
and any feedback you have to help us move forward for planning next years event. Please 

complete the form below during registration and be as honest as possible. 

https://forms.office.com/e/g0CsWMZcHH 

[PE Team] 

 

House Points 

As announced at the end of Sports Day, Brimmond were this year’s House Champions. 

Congratulations! The order of the houses were: 

1st Brimmond 

2nd Arnhall 

3rd Echt 

4th Denman 

5th Carnie 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/g0CsWMZcHH

